

CIGNA Medicare Advantage

University Physicians' Association, Inc. (UPA) is meeting with Cigna Medicare Advantage (MA) leadership to address concerns and discuss a new agreement.

UPA has extended our current Cigna MA agreement until February 1, 2025 to work through this process. It is our hope that we will continue to be in network with Cigna MA insurance.

We are working to minimize impact to patients in hopes that we can reach a more formal agreement between Cigna MA and University Physicians' Association (UPA) that allows our providers to provide the caliber of care that their patients deserve.

We value our physician members and their patients and wish to continue providing access to high-quality care. UPA will continue to work with Cigna MA in hopes that we can reach an equitable resolution with no disruption to patient care. We will continue to update UPASolutions.com as this process continues.

